MAHAL HOTEL BOMBAY







The Hon'ble
Pandit Govind Ballabh Pant,
Home Minister,

6 King Edward Road,
NEW DEIHI,




BOMBAY




The letter from the Revenue Department
econveying to me the Covernment's decision to permit
the re-entry of my pauintings made me very happy.

I want you to know how much I really
appreciate your kind intervention and how grateful
I am for your Enlightened help.

May God bless you snd give 'you strength

in all your arduous Tasks.




